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Extension Notification for BPO/Call Centre Skill Development Course  

 

It is for the information of all the candidates who have applied for the programme advertised vide 

Notification No. F(Notice BPO Admissions)/IT&SS/KU/25 dated 04/03/2025 for the          

BPO /Call Centre Skill Development Course, that the last date to complete their admission 

formalities has been further extended to 09/05/2025. 

The candidates are advised to approach the Directorate of IT&SS along with their relevant 

documents (10th, 12th & Graduation) by or before 09/05/2025 to complete the admission 

formalities.  

 

 

                                                                                                                                     Sd/- 

                                                                                                                  Director 

 


